
Dear Members,


We would like to update our members on what has taken place while the 
gallery was closed due to the virus.


Our lease was up for renewal, and included an increase in the rent. After 
careful consideration and discussion the lease was renewed.


To help minimize the impact from this increase it was decided to not renew 
the rental of the storage space along side of the building. The space was 
not air-conditioned, and so only certain items could safely be stored there. 
Upon reviewing the contents of this space, we felt that we could absorb 
items that were considered to be necessary to the LWAL into the gallery 
itself. There were many items in storage that belong to individual 

members. We regret that we can no longer store these items. These 
items have been temporarily relocated to the special exhibition room in the 
gallery. These items must be removed by the owners in a timely manner so 
that we may make use of our gallery space, and not turn this space into 
another storage area. Items that have been left in the gallery itself also must 
be removed.


Donations: At this time, the LWAL will take only donations of books and 
DVD’s that are instructional in nature. Please do not drop off any other type 
of books. We also will no longer be able to accept artwork for donation or 
art frames or easels. We hope to set up a member artist to member artist 
donation box for small art supplies only in the near future.


If you have large art items that you wish to give away or offer for sale, 
please send an email to lwartleage@gmail.com. We can relay the 
information in this newsletter, in a “classified ad” format.


Receptions: As some of you may know, our receptions were held on 
Sunday afternoons for many years. We then began to hold them on first 
Friday evenings in conjunction with the City of Lake Worth first Friday 
events. This was in the hopes that we would attract more folks to the 
receptions. This idea was somewhat successful however, it placed a 
hardship on our members as well as those working the reception. We will 
hold our Nov. show reception on Friday, for member’s only. Beginning in 
December, we will revert to holding our receptions on Sunday afternoons 
from 1 to 3 pm. With the exception of one Saturday reception due to a 
holiday. Please see the schedule on page 3. 


We are doing our best to blast pertinent information to members in a timely 
manner. We endeavor to try to get everyone on the “blast list” as soon as 
possible. Please refer to the website for show schedules and other 
announcements under the Member’s Only tab, as it is updated often.
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FIRST PLACE 

At The Moroccan Bazaar 

Amparo de la Cruz _Oil

SECOND PLACE 

Randy Orwig 

 Don Martinetti _Oil

THIRD PLACE 

Cattleya & Dendrobium 

Lee Krull _Watercolor

HONORABLE MENTION 

Castle In The Glades    

Dede DeHon _Oil

Awards
An Eye For Art, a Look at the Principles “UNITY”- October, 2020

This show had 21 entries for judging created in the following mediums: 
Oil, Acrylic, Watercolor, Photography, Mixed Media, Acrylic & Resin, and 
Oil Pastel. Thank you to all our talented artists who entered this show. 
Special thanks to Jonathon Ortiz-Smykla the judge and to Dana Axel, 
who curated the show & the Take in and Hanging Committees.


This entire show is available to be seen on our website under the Oct. 
Show tab in the menu!

RECOGNITION 

Late Summers Splash 

Rowena Limauro _Acrylic



A Message from the Board of 
Directors - continued from first 
page 

COVID-19: When sitting the gallery 
you must wear a mask until the 
Palm Beach County mask mandate 
is lifted for all businesses. Social 
distancing is also required. Visitors 
to the gallery must wear a mask to 
enter the gallery.


Our visitors usually come in, walk 
around to view the art, and most 
often leave without touching 
anything, making us safer than 
most businesses.


We have removed the blue chairs 
and spaced a few folding chairs 
spaced well apart. If visitors sit for 
a bit, these chairs can be wiped 
down easier than the blue ones. 


Those that sit the gallery are urged 
to wipe down the front entry door 
handle, inside and outside, after 
each guest and at the end of the 
day, as well as the backdoor 
handles and entry keypad. Handles 
to the restroom, toilet seat and 
flush handle should be wiped down 
after use.


Please bring your hand sanitizer for 
yourself and your own masks, and 
gloves if you wish to wear them. 
The boutique is open, however, 
inform guests that if they wish to 
examine something further, you will 
be happy to show the item to them.

HAPPY  
THANKSGIVING 

TO ALL!

FOR SALE: 

Art Display Racks for outdoor shows. Ten 72 inch tall by x 37.50 
inch wide panels (retail price $95. each).  9 cement weights. 2 light 
poles (retail price $52.) Hooks not included. Made by Graphic 
Display Co. Price for all $350.00 Contact Gay Williamson 
561-315-8288.


If you have large art equipment to sell or give away, please email 
lwartleague@gmail.com and we will place a notice in this 
newsletter.
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